

Notice of Special Meeting Potential Quorum of City Council and Planning Commission

Monday, September 22, 2025 5:00pm

Senior/Community Center 620 Tyler Street, Port Townsend, WA 98368

September 16, 2025- Port Townsend, WA- On Monday, September 22, the City of Port Townsend is hosting an Open House on improving connectivity in Port Townsend. A potential quorum of City Council and Planning Commission may be present but will not take official action. The meeting will be held in the Senior/Community Center at the intersection of Tyler and Lawrence Streets, address 620 Tyler Street. The Purpose of this meeting is to hold a workshop-style open house about the future of streets, walking, biking, parks, and open space.

This open house will provide a forum to share and learn about current long-range planning initiatives tied to the Comprehensive Plan Periodic Review. Information related to the Sustainable Streets Plan, Parks, Recreation, and Open Space (PROS) Plan, and the Active Transportation Plan will be available to review, comment, and connect with staff and council about these subjects. No action will be taken.

Alyssa Rodrigues City Clerk (360) 379-5083 arodrigues@cityofpt.us